
 

 

 
FIERA MILANO: CLARIFICATIONS REGARDING THE LEGAL DECISION  

RECEIVED TODAY  
 

Milan, 11 October 2016. Fiera Milano S.p.A., with reference to the decision of the Milan 
Tribunal dated 28 September 2016 and received today, would like to specify that the legal 
administration refers only to the procurement by the Company of stand-fittings through its 
subsidiary Nolostand. 

This provision is in no way punitive or repressive but is typical of the provisions made by the 
Tribunal section that issued the provision. 

Under the provision, the legal administrator of Nolostand, Mr. Piero A. Capitini, will work 
alongside the executives of Fiera Milano for the next six months and authorise the dissolution of 
contracts and the agreement for new contracts and orders with a value exceeding Euro 10,000.00 
in the sector described above. 

Fiera Milano S.p.A. also states that its subsidiary Nolostand accounted for 14% of consolidated 
revenues in the 2015 financial year. 

The subsidiary Nolostand continues to carry out its business in close and continuous 
collaboration with the legal administrator. 

 
 
 

For further information: 

Investor Relations Fiera Milano S.p.A. 
Gianna La Rana Tel +39 0249977816 

gianna.larana@fieramilano.it 
www.fieramilano.it 

Direttore Comunicazione Fiera Milano S.p.A. 
PierCarla Delpiano Tel +39 0249977812 

piercarla.delpiano@fieramilano.it 
www.fieramilano.it 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


